
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

September 1, 2022 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Our firm has had the pleasure of working with Beckenhauer Construction, Inc. 

since 2016 on multiple projects totaling over $30 million dollars. Through these 

project experiences and working most closely with Bill Barritt, we have formed a 

strong working relationship that is built on trust and respect.  Their culture of 

teamwork and collaboration with our team has been paramount to the success of 

the projects on which we’ve worked together.  

 

BCI’s preconstruction services are unmatched by any other contractor with whom 

we have worked.  Their team fully engages from the beginning of the project 

remaining closely involved with the design process by offering accurate cost 

analysis for design options and construction material exploration.  BCI’s 

leadership in project phasing analysis and constructability analysis of our designs 

has helped us provide our clients with a clear road map for the transition from 

design on paper to the construction of their project. 

 

From a field/project management standpoint when construction of the building 

has begun, BCI continues to provide outstanding service to our clients and to 

foster collaboration with the design team.  Through their strong communication 

skills and proactive approach to addressing unforeseen issues that arise during 

construction, they have kept the projects on track for on-time delivery within the 

client’s budget. We truly feel that design and construction are all one cohesive 

team when we work on projects with BCI. 

 

We highly recommend Beckenhauer Construction, Inc. to any of our valued 

clients, and we hope to have the opportunity to continue to work closely with 

them to deliver successful projects for many years to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lizabeth A. Bavitz, AIA, LEED AP 

Principal in the Firm 


